
 

 

 

 

Postponement of On- Campus Academic Activities 

 

Dear Students, 

 Please note that all on-campus academic activities scheduled from 13th to 

19th July (including on-campus exams) have been postponed. 

Students are kindly requested to follow the scheduled online academic activities. 

Institute access will not be available to students during the above period. Further 

information will be provided in due course. 
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